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David Halldearn 
Director, Scotland & Europe 
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
  
 
Thursday, 15 January 2004 
 
 
Dear Mr Halldearn, 
 

Response to Ofgemʹs Smaller Generator Consultation 
 

In principal as a company we are supporters of the BETTA project. However, 
Wind Prospect would like to bring to your attention their concern that the 
smaller generation consultation contains proposals that will prevent the 
achievement of objectives set out by BETTA.  
 
We would also like you to note that as our representatives in the renewable 
energy sector in Scotland, rather than submit our own detailed response, we 
support the view of the Scottish Renewables Forum whole-heartedly on this 
issue and would refer you to the response which you will be receiving directly 
from SRF. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Dooley 
Development Officer 

(Email: sarah@windprosepct.com)
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